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THE GOLDEN SOUND 7 

January 29, 1968 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. Z, 'itex 298 
WalaTa.tp e rC, Pa. 13088 

Dear Kermit: 

5 
7 P.O. BOX 1 196 LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 
0 Telephone 583-0121 (Area Code 502) 

It is with great plsaeu.re that I mend you this letter confirming your 
reception of WHIM Radio on Wednesday, Jam.ary 1?, 1968., . 5:30 is 5:46 P] 

I only wish our coverage of the Louisville area were as good as year 
reception in Welmatpert would indicate it should be. We are eon a baxican 
clear channel and often encounter a great deal of interferenee firma the 
Memi cans at a distance of only 15 er 20 miles from so.r transmitter. 

For yo rr information, »EL operates with a 156 feet, vertical, guyed, 
tsnifora gross section tower (1/Li wave) with shunt feed from a Gatos 
Vanguard II transmitter. (Solid state except for the linear final 
4Cx3eoeA tube) This transmitter was installed last February after oar 
entire operation burned to the ground leavf ng Lily the tower. Are operated 
from a hoarse trailer ##j at the transmitter site until Keveaber, at 
which tine we moved to a downtown studio location and remote c o trelled 
the transm tter.,At this time are also iateiled the CBS a.udimax and 
velunex limiting equipment to enable better meelation eî the carrier. 

May I wish yea geed luck en your future listening and thank you for 
your interesting letter. 

! ire truly, 

Peter C. L. Boyce 
Chief Engineer 
WkEL Radio Z 
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PS: Sorry about the leeks of the letter... geese I could clean the 
type reriter. 

Pete 


